
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING 
NOTICE 

 
  
 The public is hereby notified that the proposed budget for year 2025 and the amended 
2024 budget for the Bayou Vermilion District are available for inspection in the Conference 
Room of Vermilionville at 300 Fisher Road, Lafayette, LA from December 4-18, 2024, between 
the hours of 10:00 a.m. and 4:00 pm. 
 
 Also, the public is hereby notified that a public hearing will be held on December 18, 
2024, at 4:15 p.m. in the Conference Room of Vermilionville, 300 Fisher Rd., Lafayette, LA to 
allow citizens to provide comments and opinions on the proposed 2025 and amended 2024 
budgets. 
 


